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Dear councillors,

My name is . Address is My mobile number is
| am very sad and hurt to hear that a proposal is made to build a Organic Waste facility at 106A Church street.

We live very close to this address. This is a very residential area. Further, a large complex of brand new apartments (around 400) built right opposite 106A Church
street. This will really hurt the residents and they will mentally suffer for selecting to live in these apartments. There is possible toxic smell comes out of it. | hear many

trucks will jam the church street. Already, we have long que if vehicles at the railway street and church street vehicles get delayed. The project will make us impossible to
use Church street.

The project will create a huge problem. To sort out one problem, you will be creating another problem. This is not good.

Lidcombe is highly populated area with shopping centre, Costco, Bunnings, theatre and branded cloths shops, the Parramatta road get chucked block. if you block church

street, that will be pathetic and will result in a huge problem. The train station is not far away from 206A church street (900 metres). Two trains terminates at Lidcombe
(Bankstown and Olympic park trains).

It will be very unethical and irresponsible to propose such things around residential areas- specially in Australia where we are blessed with large amount of land.

I sincerely request that this proposal is rejected to build at 106A church street. A proper alternative location is sorted where it does not create inconvenience to the large
amount of general public.

Thank you and appreciate your consideration for not going ahead with this project at 106 A church street Lidcombe 2141.
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